
 

 
 

CONSTRUCTION QUALITY ASSURANCE  -  INFRASTRUCTURE  -  ENERGY  -  PROGRAM MANAGEMENT  -  ENVIRONMENTAL 

May 22 2020 
 
 
Ms. Ginger Richman 
New Jersey Resources 
1415 Wyckoff Road  
Wall, NJ 07719 
 
Subject: Resource Delineation Report 
 
Dear Ms. Richman: 
 
This letter is to confirm that NV5, LLC (NV5) conducted wetland and waterbody delineations for 
Phase 2A of the Tilghman and Parkway Lateral in June 2018 during the growing season. Phase 2A 
includes the proposed pipeline from the Delaware State line to the Transco Meter Station. No 
wetlands or waterbodies are crossed by Phase 2A of the Tilghman and Parkway Lateral. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
NV5, LLC 
 
 
 
 
Sara Holmes 
Environmental Compliance Program Specialist 
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